
HUSKY Health renewals are an important part of maintaining 
HUSKY Health coverage. If you have HUSKY Health A, B, C, or D, 
make sure we have your most recent mailing address so  
you don’t miss important mail from us. 

Update your mailing address today at:
ct.gov/UpdateUsDSS

HUSKY Health Renewals Are Coming! 



Update your mailing address at:
ct.gov/UpdateUsDSS

Here’s what you need to know: 

When the COVID-19 Public Health 
Emergency (PHE) ends, we will resume 
the regular HUSKY eligibility process 
by giving all HUSKY Health members 
a chance to renew their coverage. 
When it is time to renew, HUSKY Health 
members will receive a notice that: 

•  �Their HUSKY coverage is being 
renewed automatically; OR 

•  �We were unable to automatically 
renew their coverage and they need 
to provide a renewal form. A renewal 
form will be included.

HUSKY Health members will receive a 
notice 45 days before their coverage 
is due to close. It is important to reply 
promptly to any mail from us.

HUSKY Health Renewals 
Are Coming Soon!

Access Health CT: 855-805-4325 
DSS: 855-626-6632


